
Waste Management Tips
Here Are Some Key Reminders:

- Carts must be placed minimum 2 ft from cars,
mailboxes & other objects.
-All trash/recycling must be placed in the WM
carts provided.
-Carts must be placed at the curb line with
handles facing your home & at least 1 ft from
other carts.
-All materials must fit inside the cart with the
lid closed (not overflowing or trash leaned
against).
 

Happy New Year!
Out with the old and in with
the new as we come in to
the new year! We wish you
and your family all the best

for 2018!

 
Fun Fact:

The number one reason donors
say they give blood is because

they "want to help others."
 

If you did not know, January is National Blood Donor Month. You don't
need a special reason to donate. You just need your own reason. Some
of  us donate because of someone they may know. Some donate as a
way to give back. Some believe it is the right thing to do. Whatever your
reason, the need is constant and by donating helps someone in need
and can change a life! Deluz will be hosting the Deluz Neighborhood
Blood Drive coordinated by San Diego Blood Bank. (Date in "Dates to
Remember Section").

Did You know January is
National Blood Donor Month?

Dates to Remember
1.01 Office Closed
1.03 Early Out
1.10 Deluz Blood Drive
1.12 Family Movie Night
1.15 MLK Day-office open
1.17 Office Closed
1.18 Ladies Potluck Bingo
1.24 Early Out
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